
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
Sheila A. Alles, Director Academic Services Department 
  
 
Date: December 17, 2014  
 
To: Dr. Randy Liepa 
 Superintendent of Schools   
 
From: Sheila Alles 
 Steve Archibald 
   
Subject: Changes to High School Graduation Requirements 
 
Earlier this year, the Michigan legislators passed bills that amended the Michigan Merit 
Curriculum (MMC) which were approved by Governor Snyder. These changes were not 
given immediate effect, but take effect March, 2015.  After careful review of these 
changes and discussion with high school principals, we would like to share the MMC 
changes with our Board Education and changes we are proposing to our district’s high 
school graduation requirements based on the amended MMC.    
 
Please consider adding this item to the Policy portion of the January 5, Committee of 
the Whole Meeting.  Thank you for considering this request. 
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